Happy Holidays!

The Resort HOA Resident Board would like to wish you the happiest of Holidays.
Please celebrate but, stay safe! 2020 has been quite a challenge but, there is a
light at the end of this “tunnel” and we’re getting closer to returning to normalcy
every day.

As we mentioned at the recent open HOA Board Meeting, the transition from
Developer-control to HOA-control has started. The developer has stated that he
would like to be out in 2-3 years. During this transition period, the developer will
allow homeowners to assume more responsibility and control. The pace at which
this transition progresses will depend partially upon the homeowners’ ability and
willingness to assume more responsibility.

With that in mind, the Resident Board would like to hold an organizational Board
Meeting at Bonnie’s House (6124 Lakeshore Drive) on January 18%" at 6:30PM. The
purpose of this meeting will be to discuss committees and committee leaders.

Preliminarily, we have identified the following committees:
- Safety
- Security
- Finance
- ACC
- Social
-  Common Areas
- Lakefront
- Intramural Sports (later in 2021)

As Bonnie requested during the Open Board meeting (and previously), she is
asking those who ran for a Board position this time, and those who might be
interested in running in the future, to please get involved on a committee and
help with the transition.



